
CHILD SAFETY SEAT 

INFORMATION SESSION 

Do you know how to transport 

your child safely in your vehicle? 

 

Is your child safety seat installed         

correctly in your vehicle? 

 

This 2-hour session provides parents and caregivers information on 
how to ensure their child safety seat is installed correctly in their         

vehicle and their child is properly secured in the seat plus information 
about the law in Alberta regarding the use of child safety seats. 

 
The session is facilitated by St. John Ambulance (SJA) certified          

Volunteer Child Safety Seat Technicians and is offered FREE of charge 
to parents and caregivers.   

Upcoming Session Dates:  
 

(All Sessions will be held at the Redpoll Centre located in  

Shell Place MacDonald Island Park—West Entrance) 

- Wednesday, October 14th 7pm-9pm 

- Thursday, November 12th 7pm-9pm 

- Wednesday, December 16th 7pm –9pm 

- Wednesday, January 20th 7pm-9pm 

- Tuesday, February 16th 7pm-9pm 

For more information or to register for a  
free session please contact                                 

St. John Ambulance Fort McMurray ~ 780-743-0991 
 

Check out Safe Community Wood Buffalo’s Facebook page  
& follow us on Twitter @safecommunitywb. 


